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Breakfast Meeting on

The New Food Waste Regulations 2009 and the implications for  your Business

Cork County Council Environment Section is holding a breakfast meeting, free of charge, on the new food waste regulations for all businesses that are food waste producers.

The workshop is targeted at small to medium size businesses that produce food waste. The workshop will provide advice on how to improve your efficiency in reducing the food waste produced and will have a number of practical examples showing how much can be saved through food waste control.

Is there a charge?
Admission is free. Cork County Council Local Authority Prevention Network Programme (LAPN) with the assistance of West Cork Development Partnership and Clean Technology Cork is hosting this event and it is funded by the Environmental Protection Agency. 

Location: O’Donavan’s Hotel, Clonakilty, Co. Cork

Date: Tuesday 4th December 2012

Time: 10.30am until 12noon
Speakers

Coleman Kelly of Cork County Council will talk on the food waste regulations 2009.
Colum Gibson of Clean Technology Cork will talk on reducing waste costs in food Business.

Booking

If you wish to attend please register for the workshop by emailing Miriam.kiely@corkcoco.ie with your name, your business name, contact details and the number of people registering by 26th November 2012. Or ring Miriam Kiely on 087 2046098.

Please book early as places are limited.
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This is a brief workshop explaining the new food waste regulations and the implications for your business if you are a food waste producer


Attendance is free


Assisted By West Cork Development Partnership and Clean Technology Cork


EPA funded























